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13 April 2007

Mr. Sam Agostino,
Southern Region Manager
ACO Polycrete Pty Ltd

9 Overseas Drive

‘Noble Park 3174 VIC

Dear Sir,

Re: Equipment acceptance for ACO Stainless Steel Line Drains, Floor Gullies, and Pipe
Fittings

Thank you for the information regarding the above mentioned products and letter requesting

approval to use these products at export registered meat product establishments.

The above mentioned products have been assessed to be suitable for use on export registered meat
product establishments.

Please note that the acceptance by AQIS must not be construed as a recommendation of your
product or of any claims that may be made of it and continued acceptance of the product for use
within meat establishments would be subject to satisfactory performance under operating
conditions.

Yours sincerely
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Jason (%‘)H;uigton
Area TeGlinical Manager
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